
Research	requests	and		
Provo	City	School	District	

	

All	research	in	Provo	City	School	District	must	be	approved	
by	the	Research	Committee.	

All	research	applications	are	review	the	last	Monday	(of	
work,	for	example,	the	last	Monday	before	Winter	Break)	of	
each	month	by	the	Research	Committee.	

If	you	are	solicited	to	participate	in	a	research	study	or	
survey,	ask	to	see	their	approval	letter.		If	they	do	not	have	
an	approval	letter,	please	direct	them	to	the	application	links	
below	or	Ron	Twitchell.	

The	approval	letter	allows	them	to	contact	district	schools	
and/or	personnel.		It	does	not	mean	that	schools,	
administrators	or	other	personnel	have	to	participate.		Any	
undue	pressure	to	participate	should	be	immediately	
reported	to	Ron	Twitchell.	

Any	school	or	district	personnel	desiring	to	initiate	a	research	
study	or	survey	should	contact	Ron	Twitchell.	

  

	


